
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Public Access to Marmora Dam 

Strictly Prohibited 

 
Extensive concrete repairs will be undertaken at the Marmora 

Dam beginning September 14, 2022.  The Marmora dam and 

the area around the dam will be considered a construction site 

effective immediately.  Public access to the Marmora Dam will 

be strictly prohibited. 

 

Further updates will be posted on CVCA website as required 

and/or at the end of the construction period. 

 

Thanks, 

CVCA Management 

 


